
 

 

 

 

 

 

Circular No 167/2016 

Dated 1 Aug 2016 

 

To Members of the Malaysian Bar 

 

Call for Participation as Host Firms: 

Malaysian Bar–Korean Bar Association Young Lawyers Exchange Programme 2016 

 

We refer to Circular No 133/2016 dated 7 June 2016 entitled “Malaysian Bar–Korean Bar 

Association Young Lawyers Exchange Programme 2016”, which provided details regarding 

that Exchange Programme (“YLEP”) being organised by the Bar Council. 

  

YLEP 2016 is an exchange programme for young lawyers from both Malaysia and South 

Korea, where eligible Members of the Malaysian Bar will be hosted by South Korean law 

firms for two weeks, commencing on 10 Nov 2016 (Thursday).  The response from young 

lawyers of the Malaysian Bar has been very encouraging and the selection process is 

presently ongoing. 

 

The Bar Council is calling for a higher level of participation from Malaysian law firms, to 

host a number of young lawyers from South Korea for a two-week duration commencing 

from 14 Nov 2016 (Monday).   

 

Eligibility to Participate   

 

A law firm that is active and based in Peninsular Malaysia may host participant(s) from South 

Korea.  There is no limit to the number of South Korean participants hosted by the firm. 

 

In addition to placements in selected host firms, the Bar Council will also arrange official 

visits to the courts and government agencies for the participants from South Korea.  A 

detailed programme will be provided to the participating host firms. 

 

Cost of Participation 

 

The cost for Malaysian host law firms is expected to be minimal, as the South Korean 

participants will bear their own costs. 

  

How to Apply 

 

Please complete and submit the attached application form to Kenneth Ang, Special Projects 

and International Liaison Director, by email at kenneth@malaysianbar.org.my by 26 Aug 

2016 (Friday).  

 

Thank you. 

 

Karen Cheah Yee Lynn 

Secretary 

Malaysian Bar 

http://www.malaysianbar.org.my/index.php?option=com_docman&task=doc_details&gid=5481&Itemid=332
mailto:kenneth@malaysianbar.org.my


   

 

MALAYSIAN BAR–KOREAN BAR ASSOCIATION  

YOUNG LAWYERS EXCHANGE PROGRAMME (“YLEP 2016”) 

 

HOST LAW FIRM APPLICATION FORM 

 

Law Firm Information 

Name  

Address  

Telephone   

Website  

Name of Contact 

Person 

 

Email  

 

Please submit this application form to Kenneth Ang, Special Projects and International Liaison 

Director, by email at kenneth@malaysianbar.org.my by 26 August 2016 (Friday).  

  

Confidentiality 

The personal information that you provide to the Bar Council, whether now or in the future, may be 

used, recorded, stored, or otherwise processed by or on behalf of the Bar Council for the sole 

purpose of Bar Council’s assessment of the YLEP 2016, and may not be disclosed to any third 

party or used for any other purpose without the express consent of the signatory of the form. 

 

Declaration 

I, the undersigned, affirm that the information that I have provided in this application form is 

accurate and complete to the best of my knowledge. 

 

Name  

Signature  

Date  
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